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The issue with which you were confronted during media time
regarding new ADC rules was quickly referred to Keith Putman.
Attached is his new policy and the change in the rules which
resolve that problem, specifically item 3.

Jack Caldwell called from the Port of Portland indicating the
prevalent rumor amongst his staff. They are hearing there will
be a possible attempt to block Bill Fast's appointment. No one
faction has been identified. It appears to be coming from

both business and labor. I made Shirley aware of this.

Hearing continued rumbles that the Republicans are concerned
that they were not consulted prior to your decision for a
special session.

A lot of concern is being expressed as to how much trust can
be placed on theSenate side for being a single issue special
session. You should be aware that there is discussion of
two or three alternative approaches on the court reform bill
that may come from the Democrat side, none yet identified.

Forgot to tell you Bob Voy cancelled the LCAC meeting because
you were unable to attend and he will reschedule.

Gene Maudlin called. PGE met today. At this point they are
refusing to contribute to the $17.5 WPPSS mothball fund.
Puget Sound may do about the same thing. These are not final
decisions. WPPSS still working with PGE, but it looks like
getting the mothballing put together is becoming more and
more doubtful. Pat has been notified.
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